
           

 

 

 

 

Cairnie Street Post Office® 

Shop N Save, 85 Brechin Road, Arbroath, DD11 1TA 

 

Your new branch  

 

We recently asked your views regarding access in relation to our plans to restore the Post 

Office service in Arbroath. We received 2 responses which welcomed the return of Post Office 

services to the community.  

 

Due to operational reasons the new service will not commence on Friday 3 May 2019 at 

13:00, as previously advised and please accept our apologies regarding this.   

 

Your new Post Office branch is now planned to open at 13:00 on Monday 17 June 2019, at 

the new location, where it will be known as Brechin Road Post Office®.             

 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


